
Livonia Public Schools
Secondary Programs

Date:  December 9, 2024                              
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent
 
From: Kevin Etue, Director
 
SUBJ: Seal of Biliteracy

During the Study Session of Monday, December 9, 2024, Theresa O’Brien and I shared 
with the Board of Education the opportunity for multilingual students to earn a State of 
Michigan approved Seal of Biliteracy upon receiving their high school diploma. We 
would like to continue this ongoing discussion at the Committee of the Whole meeting 
on Monday, December 9, 2024.

Please add this item to the Curriculum portion of the agenda for the December 9 
Committee of the Whole meeting. 
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